
Sebring Elks Will Miss Carl Wile 

 

The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 was saddened to hear of the recent passing of long-time 

member Carl Wile. Carl had a been a member of the Sebring Lodge for 21 years having joined 

in 2003.  He served as an officer in 2011-2012 and again in 2020-2021 as Chaplain.   

 

Carl retired from the Goodyear Corporation and moved from Akron, Ohio to Sebring with his 

wife Marilyn.  They were very active in the lodge, and you would see them Friday evenings on 

the dance floor.  They also competed in shuffleboard tournaments around the state.  On 

Monday afternoons, both Carl and Marilyn enjoyed Member Bingo.  We at the lodge will miss 

seeing Carl and his smiling face.  We extend our deepest sympathies to Marilyn and the family 

during this time.  And Carl, thank you for being a faithful member and all you have done for our 

lodge. 

 


